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PRODUCT ADVISORY NOTICE 
KEEPING YOU INFORMED OF PRODUCT CHANGES 

 

 
 
 
 
 

To: All Rotary Switch Customers, Sales Representatives and Distributors  
 
Date:  July 25, 2014 
 
Subject: 2D Barcode Added to Rotary Switches 
 

This Product Advisory Notice is to alert you that there is a coming change to Grayhill rotary switches and 
our records show that your company has purchased one or more of the affected part numbers in the past. 
Please forward this notification to the appropriate person(s) in your organization.  
 

Description of the Change 
A 2D barcode will be added to the label that is applied to each rotary switch. This barcode will contain a 4 
digit date code and a 5 digit serial number. A representative sample of the new label is shown below. No 
changes will be made to the human readable information that appears on the label. 

 
 

Reason for Change 
The new label will improve traceability of switches through the manufacturing process and after they have 
been sold. 
 

Effective Date 
The new labels will begin to be implemented starting Sept. 1, 2014 
 

Part Numbers Affected 
All Grayhill rotary switches that have part numbers beginning with: 
 
08 
09 
19 
20 
24 
25 
26 
42 
43 
44 
50 

51 
53 
54 
56 
57 
58 
59 
71 
75 
5000 

 
Action Required 
Please forward this notification to the appropriate person(s) in your organization. No other action is 
required. If you have any questions, contact your Grayhill, Inc. sales associate. 


